
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Electors' Special Meeting 

3 February 2021 

 

 

Minutes 
 

 

To: The Mayor and Councillors 

The Electors' Special Meeting of the City of Stirling due to be held 
Wednesday 3 February 2021 in the City of Stirling Parmelia Room,  
25 Cedric Street, Stirling was vacated due to the State Government’s 
COVID-19 lockdown. The Electors’ Special Meeting has been adjourned 
to Wednesday 24 February 2021. 

 

 

 

Stuart Jardine PSM | Chief Executive Officer 



 

 

Our Vision, Mission and Values 

Vision 

The City of Stirling will be a place where people choose to live, work, visit and invest. We will 

have safe and thriving neighbourhoods with a range of housing, employment and 

recreational opportunities. We will engage with our diverse community to help shape our 

future into the City of Stirling - City of Choice. 

 

Mission 

To serve the City’s diverse community through delivering efficient, responsive and 

sustainable services. 

 

Values 

The City of Stirling’s core values are:- 

• Agile 

• Approachable 

• Inclusive 

• Innovative 

• Inspiring 

• Respectful 

• Transparent 

 

Disclaimer 

Members of the public should note that in any discussion regarding any planning or other 

application that any statement or intimation of approval made by any member or officer of 

the City during the course of any meeting is not intended to be and is not to be taken as 

notice of approval from the City. No action should be taken on any item discussed at a 

Council meeting prior to written advice on the resolution of the Council being received.  

Any plans or documents contained in this document may be subject to copyright law 

provisions (Copyright Act 1998, as amended) and the express permission of the copyright 

owner(s) should be sought prior to the reproduction. 
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MINUTES OF THE ELECTORS' SPECIAL MEETING OF WEDNESDAY  
3 FEBRUARY 2021  

 
 
The Electors' Special Meeting due to be held 3 February 2021 was vacated. 
 
 
The Presiding Member, Mayor Mark Irwin, adjourned the Electors' Special Meeting due to the 
State Government’s COVID-19 lockdown, which was in place from 1 February 2021 to  
5 February 2021.   
 
 
The Electors’ Special Meeting will reconvene at 6.00pm on Wednesday 24 February 2021.   
 
 
The Electors' Special Meeting will be held in response to an electors' petition received in 
relation to: “serious community concerns that an orderly and proper planning process has not 
and cannot occur for the proposed redevelopment at 190 and 200 Karrinyup Road, also 
known as Karrinyup West Residential (DA19/1906), without site specific planning controls to 
guide building heights, density and transition zoning first being in place. The Karrinyup 
community hold further concerns of the inevitable traffic, parking, overshadowing, glare and 
privacy issues from what they consider inappropriate and ill-considered overdevelopment 
conducted without an Activity Centre Structure Plan as required by State Planning Policy.” 
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